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William Kotapish, an Assistant Director in the SEC’s Division of Investment Management, recently

stated that the SEC staff is prepared to recommend that the Commission adopt rules and forms

authorizing a variable annuity summary prospectus similar to that for mutual funds. (For background,

see the author’s article "SEC Again Delays Variable Annuity Summary Prospectus" in the Summer

2014 edition of Expect Focus.) Kotapish spoke at the March PLI Investment Management Institute in

New York City. He confirmed that the Commission is scheduled to consider the matter in October,

but couldn’t guarantee the date because of the Commission’s rulemaking workload under the JOBS

and Dodd-Frank Acts. He said that the recommendation was non-controversial and was not

adversely impacted by recent staff problems with mutual fund summary prospectuses.

Authored By

Gary O. Cohen

Related Practices

Securities Litigation and Enforcement

©2024 Carlton Fields, P.A. Carlton Fields practices law in California through Carlton Fields, LLP. Carlton Fields publications should not
be construed as legal advice on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are intended for general information and
educational purposes only, and should not be relied on as if it were advice about a particular fact situation. The distribution of this

https://www.carltonfields.com/team/c/gary-o-cohen
https://www.carltonfields.com/services/securities-litigation-and-enforcement
https://www.carltonfields.com/
https://www.carltonfields.com/


publication is not intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, an attorney-client relationship with Carlton Fields. This
publication may not be quoted or referred to in any other publication or proceeding without the prior written consent of the firm, to be
given or withheld at our discretion. To request reprint permission for any of our publications, please use our Contact Us form via the
link below. The views set forth herein are the personal views of the author and do not necessarily reflect those of the firm. This site
may contain hypertext links to information created and maintained by other entities. Carlton Fields does not control or guarantee the
accuracy or completeness of this outside information, nor is the inclusion of a link to be intended as an endorsement of those outside
sites.


